
From: Sheldon Hitchcock
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Cc: Ike Tavarez; Dakota Neel; Jacqui Harris; Brittany Esparza
Subject: [EXT] (Sampling Notification) Van Gogh Fee 101H 12/10/2019 NRM2003537752
Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 4:19:31 PM

To Whom It May Concern,
 
COG will be conducting confirmation soil sampling at the above referenced site within 48-hours.
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you,
 
Sheldon L. Hitchcock
HSE Coordinator
COG Operating LLC
1401 Commerce Drive | Carlsbad, NM 88220
Cell: 575-703-6475 | Office: 575-748-1553
slhitchcock@concho.com
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged.  If
you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or
the information herein, is prohibited.  If you received this email in error,  please immediately notify
the sender by return email and delete this email from your system.  Thank you.
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